
CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 
NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 
 

The Board of School Trustees of Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will conduct 
an executive session Wednesday, February 1, 2012, 7:30 p.m. at the Administration 
Building to receive information about prospective employees. 


